
Applications
Drinking Water

Consumers, who are concerned about fluoride in the municipal 

water supply for health reasons and require its removal, can benefit 

by the use of a fluoride removal cartridge at the Point of Use (POU).

Private Wells

Some areas of the country have high levels of naturally occurring 

fluoride. Wells supply 15% of American populations with drinking 

water, and these wells are not subject to EPA regulations. These wells 

provide safe clean water, but occasionally can become 

contaminated, resulting in illness.


